
EL DORADO COUNTY 
EARLY CARE AND EDUCATION 
PLANNING COUNCIL 

2007-2008 
MEMBERSHIP 

December 13,2007 

SHERRI SPRINGER, 
CHAIR 
HAPPY KIDS CHILD 
CARE 

LISA DALY 
FOLSOM LAKE 
COLLEGE 

LINDA DWYER 
DESIGNEE 

ELlSA HERRERA 
CONSUMER 

MOLLY MCGOMRN 
CONSUMER 

KAYE MEDELUN 
EDC OFFICE OF 
EDUCATION 

DEBBIE STACK 
PUBLIC AGENCY 

ELLEN VAUGHN 
EDC CHAMBER OF 
COMMERCE 

LEANNE WAGONER 
COMMUNTY AGENCY 

WENDY WOOD 
FAMILY CONNECTIONS 

CATHY BEAN 
LIAISON, 
SUPERINTENDENT OF 
SCHOOLS 

ELrZABETH BLAKEMORE 
COORDINATOR 
VYWW.EDCARES.ORG 

Norma Santiago, District V Supervisor 
El Dorado County Board of Supervisors 
330 Fair Lane 
Placerville, CA 95667 

Dear Supervisor Santiago: 

In compliance with the mandates of AB 1542, the Early Care and Education Planning 
Council respectfully submit the following information for the Board's approval: 

Membership (Attachment) 

Joint Appointment by the Board of Supervisors and the Superintendent of 
Schools: 

Membership Resignation 
Alissa Nourse, District 5, Designee Representative 
Membership Application 
Noelle Mattock, District 1, Designee Representative 

Please document the Board's approval below. Thank you for your continued support of 
the Council. 

Sincerelv. 

~ l i h e t h  Blakemore, M.Ed, Coordinator 
Early Care and Education Planning Council 

Norma Santiago, District V Supervisor 
El Dorado County Board of Supervisors 

Date 





September 24,2007 

Early Care and Education Planning Council 
Elizabeth Blakemore 
Phone # 530-622-7130 ext 340 
Fax # 530-295-1273 

Dear Elizabeth: 

It is with great regret that I submit my resignation from the Early Care and Education Planning 
Council. Due to an increased volume of work as the Executive Director of Tahoe Youth & Family 
Services I will not be available to L l f d  my role on the ECEPC. Thank you so much for allowing 
me the opportunity to serve thus far. I have truly enjoyed the experience and believe in the work 
you are doing for the young children of El Dorado County and their families. Your advocacy on 
behalf of child care providers and families is vital to the sustainability of the El Dorado County 
workforce and economy. 

Sincerely, 
















